
To Whom It May Concern

I am writing this email in support of Victorian DLP Senator John Madigan's bill to remove Medicare
funding for sex-selection abortions.

Tax dollars should not be used for killing unborn babies simply because they are not the desired
sex.

This is only one aspect of the abortion issue that needs to be discussed, but I limit my comments to
the bill at hand.

Regards,

Peter Horton




